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The rising cost of tolls is having a great impact on my families life. Using the motorways has become 
a necessity for myself and my family as we navigate through Sydney to get to our work places and 
schools. Everyday we have to travel via the M7 AND M5 one way in order to get to school and work 
in the most efficient and timely manner (though still taking us a good half hour, another route would 
take us much more hence the necessity in using motorways). Coming home 

Is exactly the same, having to use M5 then M7 on the way back. Doing this 5 days a week has 
become a massive financial burden that is increasingly difficult to sustain. I urge the parliament to 
reconsider cost of tolls and other wise provide benefits or travel rebates for those most affected. 


